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20th September 2017
 

 

 

Dear Gary,

 

Thanks for your letter of the 12th September.

 

As I see it, we do one of three things: we can postpone the school fete, and hope for better weather; have the school fete on the original date, but hold it in the school hall; or combine the school fete with the mid-term play.

 

I don’t think the first option is practical or financially possible as we rely on the profits from the fete to assist with general operation expenses; the second option would mean we would not be able to hold such activities as the pony rides, or water bombing the teachers; always a popular event. All things considered, I think it is best to combine the school play and fete; make it one huge fundraising event.

 

Gary, I look forward to hearing your suggestions.

 

 

Yours sincerely,

 

 

Malcolm Millsom
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